Rosenberg Corey

From: Linda Wilkins <wilkinsplace2@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 6:24 AM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB2004 A

To whom it may concern,

Please give this bill a negative vote. Instead of putting unnecessary burdens on Landlords we should be broadening our
urban growth boundaries to encourage new housing for the low and medium income renters.

This Ins an unfair bill. PLEASE VOTE NO!
Linda Wilkins

Sent from my iPad



